
National Night Out Tuesday October 1, 2019 

Bond with neighbors. Build community partnerships. Promote crime-free neighborhoods. 

National Night Out is a nationwide initiative encouraging residents to turn their porch lights on and organize block 

parties, sending a message to criminals that our neighborhoods are fighting back. By strengthening neighborhood 

spirit and police-community partnerships, and heightening crime and drug prevention awareness, National Night Out 

unites residents to “Give Neighborhood Crime and Drugs a Going Away Party.”  

Neighborhoods that plan to organize National Night Out Block Parties should plan them between 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 

p.m. on Tuesday, October 1, 2019. Registered block parties will receive visits from members of the City Council, 
members of the City Staff, the Parker Police Department, and the Parker Fire Department.

If cones are needed, please contact Sergeant John Paul. 

All block parties must be registered by September 26 at 5 p.m., e-mail Sergeant John Paul at jpaul@parkertexas.us 

or call 972-442-0333 to register.  Please visit www.natw.org for more information and block party ideas.  

http://www.natw.org/

